From: Arune Brekke

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: 1/0 arcade bar Williamson St ALRC review support comment
Date: Thursday, March 15, 2018 11:42:50 AM

Dear Jim Verbick,

| am a 5 year resident of the Willy/Marquette neighborhood, and | would like to write to you in
support of the liquor license application for I/O Arcade Bar at 720 Williamson Street. | have read the
application and attended the MNA meeting and feel this would be a positive addition to my
neighborhood. In my experience at arcade bars in Seattle, LA, and NYC, | have found that the typical
clientele of these types of establishments are people like me and my friends, who enjoy games and
alcohol in moderation, and do not go there to get drunk and cause a scene. |, personally, would love
to have a place like I/0 Arcade Bar in walking distance to my house on Spaight St., so that | can walk
or bike there after work and have a beer while | play some pinball.

Thank you,

Arune Brekke



